
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 
In the Matter of Steelville Long Distance Company,  )  File No. DN-2021-0107 
Inc. Changing Name to STE Communications   )  
 
        

ORDER DIRECTING STAFF TO FILE A RECOMMENDATION 
 
Issue Date:  October 9, 2020 Effective Date:  October 9, 2020 
 

Steelville Long Distance Company, Inc. sent the Commission a letter dated 

October 7, 2020, advising that it has adopted the fictitious name of STE Communications 

in connection with its provision of IVoIP services. The Commission will direct its Staff to 

file a recommendation regarding the notice. 

THE COMMISSION ORDERS THAT: 

1. The Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission shall file a 

recommendation regarding the notice filed by Steelville Long Distance Company, Inc. no 

later than October 15, 2020.  

2. This order shall be effective when issued. 

BY THE COMMISSION 
 
 
 

Morris L. Woodruff 
Secretary 

 
Morris L. Woodruff, Chief Regulatory  
Law Judge, by delegation of authority  
pursuant to Section 386.240, RSMo 2016. 
 
Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 9th day of October, 2020. 
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